
THE CONOVER STAR
Reminders:

● Monday is Labor Day. There is no school for students or staff.

● Our committee meetings begin next week (September 11th). HSOC is 
Monday, Hospitality Tuesday, and Community Partners 
Wednesday. These meetings will be at 1:00 PM. The Curriculum 
Committee will be meeting Tuesday along with Hospitality, but at 
10:30 AM.

● If you are available in the morning/afternoon at all, please continue 
to come out during NC Pre-K pick up and drop off. It is an ‘all hands 
on deck’ kind of situation during those windows (8:00 - 8:15 AM; 
2:30 - 2:45 PM), and any and all help is appreciated.

● I will be in a test training next week, Wednesday September 13th. It 
is the only date I anticipate being out for the month of September, but 
should be back on campus by noon. 

Week of September 4 - September 8  Upcoming Events:
September 4 Labor Day (No School for Students or Staff)

September 7 Pre-K Grade Level Meeting at 3:15 PM

September 11 - 15 Committee Meetings Begin; 1:00 PM in the Conference Room

September 13 Test Training (Weese Only) at 8:30 AM
EC District Meeting at 3:30 PM at Central Office

September 14 Elementary Grade Level Meeting at 3:15 PM

September 15 September SIT Meeting at 1:00 PM in the Conference Room

September 20 September Faculty Meeting at 3:15 PM in the Cafeteria



Quick Links:

Student Agenda
Staff Handbook 

Kid Grid
Safety Plan

Faculty Meeting Agenda
HSOC Committee Agenda

Hospitality Committee Agenda
Community Partners Committee Agenda

Curriculum Committee Agenda
Pre-K Grade Level Notes

Elementary Grade Level Notes
Middle School Grade Level Notes

High School Grade Level Notes
Student Incident Report

Restraint Form
Significant Cognitive Disabilities | NC DPI

Unique Learning Resources 

Weekly Updates
Happy Friday everyone!

Looking ahead to this coming week, and I doubt this needs any type of reminder, 
don’t forget that Monday, September 4th is Labor Day, and there will be no school 
for students or staff on that day. In terms of meetings, the only major one of 
note (Committee Meetings do not begin until the week of September 11th) is our 
Pre-K Grade Level meeting, slated to take place Thursday, September 7th at 3:15 PM. 

All of you did a great job with our lockdown/fire drill today. I appreciate your 
continued flexibility as we work through some of the finer nuances of the new 
school year. On that note, I also appreciate everyone’s willingness to help out 

during NC Pre-K pick-up and drop-off. That process is still very much in its infancy, 
though I can honestly say it is going very well and this is in no small part due to 

all of you helping out where, and as, needed.

I hope that all of you have a great (extended) weekend, and I will see you all on 
Tuesday!




